
Dear Mr. Zahradnik: 

The PSC has received your comments regarding the rate adjustment requested by Louisville Gas 
and Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's 
consideration. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008-00252. Please 
reference this case number in any future correspondence. 

The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site. 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views. 

A v t d v w  Mehykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Monday, January 05,2009 4:43 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subjeb: Fw: PSC Sets Public Meetings I n  LG&E, KU Rate Cases 

From: zengr@juno.com[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Monday, January 05,2009 4:40:55 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: PSC Sets Public Meetings In LG&E, KU Rate Cases 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I am unable to attend tonight's meeting but would like to submit a comment. 

Please consider a tiered rate structure where by the charges go up with usage and initial 
units are charged at a lower rate. This would greatly help limited income people and 
encourage conservation. 

Thank you, 

Greg Zahradnik 
1239 Royal Ave 
Louisville KY 40204 
REDACTED 


